
COVID-19 Update: 4/6/20 12:17 PM 
 
Meal Orders for April 14-17 
Meal orders for next week, April 14-17, are due tomorrow, Tuesday, April 7 by 9 PM.  If you have received 
meals already, you do NOT need to sign-up again.  If changes to your order are needed, please call with 
this updated information.  All new requests for meals should complete the form on the lunch menu web 
page or call 419-945-8156 with your name, phone number, name of each child, and if you want pick-up or 
delivery.  Meals may be requested for ANY child, both students and non-students, in a household within 
the Mapleton Community under the age of 18.  This includes students with disabilities up to the age of 22. 
Pick-up and delivery will be on Tuesday, April 14 from 10 AM to Noon.   

 
April 14th - Assignment Drop-off & Pick-Up 
Students who need to drop off their completed assignments and pick-up their new assignments can do so 
Tuesday, April 14 from 3 PM to 7 PM at each building. 
 
Additional Social Media Posts: 
 

 



 
 
  
 
 
 
 


